
         

Dear Sensei, 

The Leeward Oahu Kendo Clubs cordially invites you and the members of your Dojo to 
participate in the: 

Leeward Oahu Kendo Tournament 
Sunday, June 25, 2017 

8:30 am – 4:00 pm  

Mililani District Park Gym  
94-1150 Lanikuhana Avenue,   Mililani, Hawaii 96789 

The participant registration fee will be $15.00 and includes a Bento Lunch and Drink. Lunch for 
Non-participants will be $11.00. Please use the Registration Forms that will be provided. 

Eligibility  
This tournament is open to current members of the Hawaii Kendo Federation and Guest of the 
tournament organizers.  
Where appropriate, the age of the participant will be based upon their age on the date of the 
tournament. 

Match Format 
With exception of the Team Match and the Parents/Kids Team Match; a participant may only be 
allowed to compete in one division in the tournament.  
The tournament organizers reserve the right to expand, condense or eliminate divisions based 
upon number of registered participants in the respective divisions. The organizers will notify the 
Chief Instructors of any adjustments in the tournament format 7 days prior to the tournament. 

May we also request that the Chief Instructors encourage the members of their Dojos holding the 
ranks of Yondan and Above to participate in the Taikai as Shinpan-in. 

Registration Deadline  
The deadline to submit your Registration Forms, Lunch Count and Fees will be: June 11, 2017.

Mahalo,  

Carl Nakamura  
Chairman, 2017 Leeward Oahu Kendo Tournament  

Cell Phone: (808) 226-2274                                                       Email: chnakamura72@gmail.com 


